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SAVE THE DATE! 
 
OPEN MIC NIGHT, 1st MONDAY of the Month 
BUNCO 2nd THURSDAY of the month,  
Every Tuesday...Line Dancing with Duffy 6-8 PM 
Every Wednesday...3 Chord Guitar Lessons & Jam 
May 3...Steak Dinner w/WORKING MEN BAND 
May 10...Dinner w/JIM ALLEN BAND 
May 17...Dinner w/SHOW DOWN BAND 
May 26…Memorial Day Picnic w/AMERICAN MADE 
May 31...Dinner w/Band Pending 
             Check our website at www.Moose1874.org for updates 
                                *See Flyers for Details* 

May 11, 2019 
 

Comedy Night  &  
Dinner 

 
 

See Flyer for Details 

 

SAVE THE DATE 
SUNDAY, MAY 26th  

MEMORIAL DAY PICNIC 



 

Your Membership ensures our Children at 

Mooseheart and our Seniors at Moosehaven 

are taken care of!  Renew your membership 

dues now and take advantage of  

Lodge/Chapter SAVINGS! 



DISTRICT #23 LODGES 

 

El Centro #1033 
2310 Myrtle Road 
Imperial CA 92251 
 
Escondido #1874 
Chapter #1310 
25721 Jesmond Dene Rd 
Escondido CA 92026 
 
Kearny Mesa #1852 
Chapter #1337 
3636 Ruffin Road 
San Diego CA 92123 
 
Lemon Grove #1713 
Chapter #2267 
9062 Memory Lane 
Spring Valley CA 91977- 
 
Mira Mesa #2108 
8670 Miramar Rd Suite T 
San Diego CA 92126 
 
Oceanside #1325 
2017 South Coast Hwy 
Oceanside CA 92054 

 
San Diego #508 
Chapter #002 
1648 30th St 
San Diego CA 92102 

 

 

 
 

LOYAL ORDER OF MOOSE #1874 
Phone: 760-745-1874         Fax: 760-745-5501 

BOARD OF OFFICERS 

Governor                Phil Persails      60-522-4505      
Jr. Past Governor                                         
Jr. Governor     Robert Fleck       
Prelate                     Guy      
Administrator                                 
Treasurer         Dan Papp             442-888-2377   
1 Year Trustee                  John Turner 
2 Year Trustee                  Alan Kosbab 
3 Year Trustee                   

APPOINTED OFFICERS 

Sergeant at Arms     Pete Street   
Inner Guard        
Outer Guard         

COMMITTEE CHAIRMEN 
Moose Legion        
Membership            
Application Review              
Endowment Fund                 
Activity Chairman               Linda Beers      760-703-3028  
Community Service           
Newsletter                    Charly Papp     760-310-8030  

 
 

 WOMEN OF THE MOOSE CHAPTER 1310...Meetings 1st & 3rd Wednesdays 

 
BOARD OF  OFFICERS 

Senior Regent      Meridee Reynolds 
Junior Graduate Regent   Lydia Persails 
Junior Regent      Terrie Jacobsen       
Sec/Treasurer      Grace Wichert            
Recorder       Charly Papp      760-310-8030 

         APPOINTED OFFICERS 
Guide        Nora Williams     760-741-3362 
Asst. Guide      Evelyn Raedel 

    STANDING COMMITTEES 
Higher Degrees     Sue Hicks 

         CHAPTER DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEES 
Membership Retention   Carla Albright 
Community Service    Yvonne Stone 
Mooseheart/Moosehaven   
Activities/Sports     Liz Crewdson 

                                                  AUDIT COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Cindy Mintz 
Member       Carla Albright 
Member       Tina Farrell      

                                                REVIEW COMMITTEE 
Chairman       Amber Freeze 
Member       Evelyn Raedel 



 

   NEWSLETTER  

     BOOSTERS 
 

 
Jim & Jean Blythe (1-20) 
Nancy Browning (3-20) 
Marge Crawford (7-19) 
Pat Greene (3-20) 
Harvey & Shirley Higgins (1-20) 
John & Carolyn Kirk (3-19) 
Dale & Donna Kissinger (1-20) 
Dan & Charly Papp (3-20) 
Larry & Sue Phillips (4-20) 
Dale & Jeanne Pulver (2-20) 
Ben Smith (7-19) 
Bob & June Fleck (1-20) 
 
 
 
Thank you for your support.  

  

 

 

WE NEED YOUR HELP TO 
PRINT AND MAIL OUR   

NEWSLETTER TO MEMBERS 
WHO DO NOT USE            

COMPUTERS. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please consider becoming a Booster. 

Your donation ($10 per person) 
helps make it possible to print the 

Newsletter and MAIL it to ALL  
members without email.  We need 
YOUR help to make sure all mem-

bers know what’s  

happening at our Lodge. 
 

 

 

      Governor’s Corner                  

 

 

Hi everyone:  

          I want to thank everyone who served on the LOOM Board of 
Officers this year;  Lee White, Dale Pulver, Dave Connors, Dan Papp, 
Allen Kosbab, John Turner and Pete Street. 
            

           On May 1st. we will have a new Board of Officers to be an-
nounced.  We will have a full board.  I'm hoping it will be a banner 
year for our Lodge. 
 

          On May 11th we are having a comedy night which includes din-
ner.  Tickets are being sold by Terri Jacobsen, myself or you can pur-
chase them at the bar.  The ticket price is $25 which includes dinner 

and the show or $35 per couple. 
  

          May 12th is our annual Mother’s Day breakfast for all Moose Mother member. Mom’s you will 
receive a free Champagne Breakfast from the LOOM. 
 

         Sunday, May 26th we will be having our traditional Memorial Day picnic. We hope to see everyone 
there.  The day will include a corn hole and horseshoe tournament and music by American Made band.  
There will be games for the kids too, and of course a Bake Sale by the WOTM. 
 

          We will need cooks for this day. If you would like to help please let us know. We also need cooks 
for the Friday night dinners.  If you would like to get a crew together or join one of the crews, please talk 
to one of the board members. 
 

          I also want to thank you for all your prayers for my hand. They think they have it fixed after 5 
months. 
 

 

Fraternally yours, 

Phil Persails 
Governor 

 

          

Dave Conors-Installing Sgt at Arms Dale Pulver, Installing Governor 

INSTALLED LOOM BOARD 

FOR 2019/2010 

Governor-Phil Persails 

Jr. Governor-Bob Fleck 

Prelate-Guy 

Treasurer– Dan Papp 

1st Year Trustee-John Turner 

2nd Year Trustee-Alan Kosbab 

3rd Year Trustee- 

Sgt at Arms-Pete Street 



Senior REGENT’S chapter chatter 

 

                                                     Co-Workers,                                     
 
                                                                        My year as Senior Regent is coming to a close.  This year was a fun filled and exciting 
                                                             year...let’s reminisce. 
                                                                       We had a Succulent plant party, hosted by Heide White. We had a great turn out and lots of fun. 
                                                             We got to pick our own plants and containers. For lunch we had a great salad bar with dessert. 
                                                                       Memorial Day was a great day to celebrate our service men and women who gave there all for 
                                                              us. 
                                                                      The WOTM had a wonderful buffet for the men on Father's day. Also a great turn out.  June and 
                                                           Al LaSota donated a Condo for a week in Colorado as a fundraiser. Thank you June and Al. 
                                                                     We had our 4th of July picnic and it was record breaking picnic over 125 members and friends 
                                                       attended.  
                                                                     In September, we had another record breaking Labor Day Picnic. Another 100 or more members 
                                             attended for grub and music by the Workin’ Men band. 
          We had a day at the District Padre game. some of us watched the game and some of us just had a fun time visiting. I’m not mentioning 
names?! 
          In October we had Western Days. The day included Gun Slingers, a Sheriff with arrest warrants to put you in jail, and of course a way 
to get bailed out!  We had to have it in doors because of the rain, but people still came and had a wonderful time. Thank you Liz Crewdson 
for making some of the decorations, Jeannie, Terrie, Evelyn and Tina for helping me with the setup of the chuck wagon for the food.           
          We also had an Adult Halloween Party, with gifts and prizes. There were some great costumes this year.  The Children's Halloween 
party   was held out in the park this year and it was so much fun. Hosted by Tina and crew, sporting a cake walk, and a candy trail for the 
kids to follow, along with a number of games to play. 
          In November we had a Pre-Thanksgiving Dinner for over 50 members. Thanks to all who donated their time and food donations for 
this dinner, it was Delicious.  
          In December we had an Ugly Sweater contest.  We went caroling on a double Decker bus with the Kearny Mesa lodge...so much fun. 
          Our New Year’s Eve Party was so much fun and well attended. Thank everyone that stepped up at the last minute to make this a suc-
cess. a special thanks to Bobby G. and Dan V. for cooking dinner and the breakfast, it went off without a hitch. Everyone had a great time. 
Thank you to the Ghost Riders for the music, great as usual.  
          The Event of the Year was the Roaring Twenties Party Celebration for Charly Papp as our New Deputy Grand Regent. So many peo-
ple to thank. Carla and Linda especially for the incredible decorations, the cooks for a delicious dinner, people are still talking about it. The 
Girl Scouts for doing a great job helping to serve the dinner I could go on and on about all the people that helped put this together, because it 
was a challenge, but Escondido Moose lodge always rises above every time. I do want to thank Dan Papp who donated most of the proceeds 
for this event. Thank you Jason for being our D.J., you were Awesome. Thank you ALL.  
          Susan Huppert and Terrie Jacobsen Hosted a traditional Victorian Tea for 38 people; 6 which were some of the cutest little girls 
dressed in their hats and dresses. Great fun time thank you Susan and Terrie. 
          Monte Carlo Night, hosted by Bonnie Holbrook and crew. What can I say?! She did it again. One of the most successful Monte Carlo 
Nights EVER! Bonnie out does herself every year. Wait until next year! Thank you Bonnie. We appreciate your hard work more than you 
know. Thanks Danny for being her support. 
          Well we went almost full circle. back to convention this March in Reno and came home to have our nominating committee. 
          The children's Easter Party was on April 20th from 11-2. There were crafts, cookie decorating, and an Easter egg hunt.  The Easter 
Bunny was there with a gift for each child and a photo opportunity.  Thank you to Jessica for the face painting, the kids love it! 
          I want to thank all the members that donated their time and resources to the cleanup of the park after the rains.  Our hundred plus year 
old oak tree uprooted and destroyed part of the keg barn and the bar tables around the edge.  They cut up the tree, hauled it away, repaired the 
Keg barn and the tables.  They were life savers.  One Friday evening  we raised $700.00 to help with repairs.  You are Awesome and the park 
is nearly ready for our summer picnics. Thank you Brian, Phil Ponto and Jesse for heading up the clean-up. 
          There is a reason for posting all we have done this year. A lot of our members aren't aware of all the activities we have at the Moose 
besides Friday night dinners and dancing.  We have incredible members that come out to help and support our lodge.  I want to invite the rest 
of you to come out and join us in all the fun. 
          It was a great experience and honor to be your Senior Regent this past year. 
          Our New Board Members for May1, 2019-April 30, 2020 are Senior Regent: Meridee Reynolds- Junior Regent: Terrie Jacobsen-  
Secretary/Treasurer: Grace Wickert-Recorder: Charly Papp, and Jr. Graduate Regent: Lydia Persails. Congratulations to you all, and wishes 
and prayers for a great new year. 
 
Fraternally yours 
Lydia Persails 
Senior Regent 

              

                                                                    



 

 

 

What’s Happening with the Moose Riders? 

 

 

     

            As you may have heard, we fixed the damage to the Keg Barn and the bar, but we’re still trying to come up 
with an idea of how to replace the shade we lost when the tree went down, and a way to hang all the lights over the dance 
floor. Anyone with any ideas, please let us know.  Together, we can finish the park for our first Spring fling. 

                         Remember, you do not have to have a motorcycle to be a Moose Rider, you just need to want to enjoy 
rides and beautiful scenery.  You can do this in your car or truck, come out and join us, California is a beautiful State with 
lots to see.               

                            As always, we do the cooking on the fourth Tuesday of every month to help out the lodge. Look for  
monthly  special burgers, like the Western Bacon Cheese burgers, and Ortega burgers (Mike & Tom make the best burgers 
in town!).  

  

Until Next Time, 

Jesse Farrell 

President Escondido Moose Riders 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Children’s Easter Party 

April 20th 

Lydia with the Easter Bunny! 

The Egg Hunt! 

Crafts, Cookie 

 Decorating, 

A visit from the 

Easter Bunny, an 

Egg Hunt and 

Lunch, overall, a 

FUN DAY! 

Happy to be  

putting lots of 

frosting on their 

cookies 

The Easter Bunny with 

anxious children waiting 

for the Egg hunt to begin! 







 



 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

LookinG for serviCes?  Don’t know who to CaLL or who to trust?   

Now you do...Call one of our fraternal members, support their  business 

 

EVENT PLANNING 

As a member one of your benefits is use of the Lodge and Park for  special functions! Are 

you planning a wedding, anniversary, birthday or celebration...Why not plan it at the Lodge 

or our beautiful park? Now that the Lodge is closed on Saturday’s we have room for indoor 

special events. 

For Details contact:   Linda Beers 760-703-3028 
stbmjade13@gmail.com 

Do you have a favorite charity?  Do you want to help the organization raise funds.  Think about a  
function at the Lodge.  We can work with you to create a great fundraiser if you will chair the com-
mittee to manage the event.  Think about it!  Your Lodge Home has many         attributes that will 
serve you and your charitable organization as well. 



MAY 2019 Newsletter 

For up-to-date information, check our website at : 

www.moose1874.org 
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